
What's Happening?
Hello families,

PIEROGI PICKUP TODAY AFTER SCHOOL-THERE IS NOWHERE TO
STORE THE PIEROGI YOU MUST PICK THEM UP TODAY. GO TO
THE ACTIVITY CENTER DOORS AND YOU WILL BE ASSISTED.
PICK UP YOUR STUDENTS FIRST.

The children did an absolutely marvelous job under the direction
of Mrs. Hoyt last Friday to help us get in the spirit of the season.
Thank you students and Mrs. Hoyt for all your hard work.

Please see the photo attached for all the festive days in the
upcoming week.

As a reminder school dismisses at 11:40 (grades 1-8) on the 21st. (preK 11:00 and K 11:30) There
will be NO SACC in the afternoon on December 21st.



SPARTAN OF THE WEEK

Congratulations to fifth grader, Grayson Suchota. Grayson was
actually nominated by not one, but two teachers! Ms. Messel and
Mr. Merritt. Ms. Messel states Grayson is a wonderful friend to all.
He is always there to help out a fellow student or even a teacher
with whatever needs to be done. He is wonderful with our younger
students. He takes the time to get down to their level and truly have
a great conversation with them. I know others will agree we love
having him in our school! Mr. Merritt said, I'm choosing Grayson as
my nomination for student of the week. Grayson has been working
hard on his classwork and being inclusive to his classmates. He
has been making sure no student is left out during group work. He
makes sure to ask people he sees working by themselves if they want to join him. Thank you
Grayson for thinking of others!

Important Dates

12/18-12/21 Christmas Countdown Week (see separate list)
12/18 PREK 4 Concert 9:30 church
12/19 Kindergarten Christmas Program 2:30pm
12/21 Half day, NO SACC
12/22-1/3 Christmas Break
1/4 School resumes



2023 Girls Christmas Tournament Schedule

Come support our lady Spartans over Christmas break! Remember all rules apply, you must be
accompanied by an adult and cannot play on the playground equipment.

YEARBOOK PHOTOS
Now is a great time to start sending photos for the yearbook! The
more pictures you send the better our year book will be! Please
send all photos to Stgermaineyearbook@yahoo.com.

Enjoy your weekend with family!
Colleen Maciejewski

How To Reach Us
If you have questions please contact the office at 586-771-8090.
Email: cmaciejewski@stgermaine.org
Website: stgermaine.org
Location: 28250 Rockwood Street, St. Clair Shores, MI, USA
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